

Tel: 051 389211 **School Roll:** 91431Q

Email:

office@ramsgrangecommunityschool.ie

Website:

www.ramsgrangecommunityschool.ie

Information Bulletin 22-05-2020

Dear Guardian/Parent,

I hope that this weekly update finds you and your loved ones well.

A massive big thank you to everyone who attended our 6th year Graduation on Wednesday night. It really was a night to remember and one that I will cherish for years to come. A little bit of history in the making. A special thank you Sarah Molloy, Head Girl and Eoin Dempsey, Head Boy for their heart warming, authentic and articulate speeches. I felt very proud of you both!

A huge congratulations to Owen Whitty on winning Sports Person of the Year and to Craig Bradley for winning Student of the Year!

We will have <u>assemblies</u> with each year group on Thursday. Ms. Edwards will send out invites for these. End of year assignments are ongoing, and teachers are giving very clear instructions each week to their students.

Book grant forms are available on the school website under Principal's updates and at the following link: https://ramsgrangecommunityschool.ie/principals-updates/
Please post them back to the school or email them to office@ramsgrangecommunityschool.ie

Lockers: There is no access to the school building for students/ parents at this time. When we are allowed to do so I will arrange for visits to the building to empty lockers. This will be in June at some stage. I will let you know arrangements at a later date.

Our Home School Liaison, Sharon McDermott is available to contact on 0892211764.





Tel: 051 389211 **School Roll:** 91431Q

Email:

office@ramsgrangecommunityschool.ie

Website:

www.ramsgrangecommunityschool.ie

Child Protection:

If you have child protection concerns, please go to www.tusla.ie or contact the Duty Social Worker on 0539198201. In the case of a child protection emergency, contact the Gardai.

If you wish to contact me, I am available at rachel.oconnor@ramsgrangecommunityschool.ie .I will make every effort to respond to your query promptly and support you in any way I can.

Yours sincerely,

Rachel O' Connor, Principal

